


July 21, 2019

Hello from the Cru19 national staff 
conference!

Thank you so much for partnering with me 
and for making it possible for me to be here.

I am in awe of God as we worship, hear 
stories of God's work, and look in His Word 
together.

Our God is at work in us and through us. 
May He use us all the more as we continue 
to share Jesus with this generation. He is 
worthy! To God be the glory.

Grateful for you!
Liz Kealy


